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CAPITOL VOLKSSPORT CLUB

I find it hard to believe August is about over.
Teachers are already back to work setting up classrooms and getting lessons ready

for students coming back to school. CVC members are looking at events in October and
December!

August has been a fun month. I think a highlight was the impromptu Eclipse Ex-
travaganza headed up by Pat Harmon. From all the reports, everyone had a fantastic
time. The eclipse was truly an amazing sight in our area. I am happy I had the opportu-
nity to observe it. I was amazed at how cold it got! I am appreciating the sun even more
since then. We also had our annual picnic with a 5K walk before. It is always fun to
have a dinner outside. Thanks to Julie for heading up the meeting and to everyone who
attended.

Our club has the usual full schedule of walks twice a week this September
(Tuesday night walks will no longer be offered due to shorter days). In addition, we will
start planning our December events, the Holiday Walk and our Christmas Dinner. We
also will have our Thursday special Salmon Walk October 5th.

Our September meeting is back at Izzy's at 5:30. the Heaths and Morrisons will be
sharing their trip to Ecuador and the Galapagos right after dinner. I can't wait to hear
about their adventures! There will be a short business meeting wrapping up the eve-
ning. We also would like anyone interested in helping at the Holiday Walk to attend a
meeting before dinner. We need some help to insure the walk is a
success. If you are able to help, please meet at 4:30 in our room at Izzy's.

Have a lovely end of Summer and a delightful beginning of fall .
Liz

The next CVC General Membership meeting will be on Tuesday, September 11,
2017 at

Izzy’s Restaurant at 3540 SE Pacific Ave in Olympia.

A no-host dinner begins at 5:30 PM.
The program begins at 6:30. Ian and Julie Heath and Bob and Sheila Morrison

will show pictures and describe their recent adventures in Peru and the Galapagos Islands;
a brief business meeting will follow.
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NEWS FROM THE TRAIL...

Continued on page 3...
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WELCOME NEW MEMBER

Jan Morill

Welcome to our club and keep walking!
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Capitol Volkssport Club
Olympia WA 98507

CVC OFFICERS
President — Liz Morrison, (360)-748-3886

E-mail: morsuns@yahoo.com
Vice-Pres.— Julie Heath, (360) 264-4670

E-mail: ijheath@comcast.net
Secretary — Barb Malone (360)-485-3693

E-mail: ravnliz08@yahoo.com
Treasurer — Sheila Morrison (360) 923-5381

E-mail: sheila.morrison@comcast.net
ESVA Rep. — Holly Spaulding (253)-770-0691

E-mail: holly.spaulding@comcast.net
Membership Karen Younkins(360) 357-9185

E-mail: jcyounkins@comcast.net
Sales & Information Chairperson

Lesley Willardson (360)-359-8436
E-mail: heathfield@hotmail.com

News editor — Harry Saukants (360)-432-2318
E-mail: hjsaukants@q.com

Publicity — Perki Sweet (360) 459-8167
E-mail: pandpsweet@gmail.com

Webmaster — Peter Sweet (360) 459-8167
E-mail: olysweetp@yahoo.com

Capitol Volkssport Club (CVC) of Olympia
Washington is a non profit organization dedi-
cated to promoting Public health, fun, recrea-
tion, and fellowship through non-competitive
walking, biking, swimming or cross country ski-
ing events. Membership is open to all.

The American Volkssport Association
(AVA), to which all clubs in the United States
belong, is one of 54 countries, that make the
International Peoples Sports Club (IVV). The
AVA’s network of 305 Walking clubs organize
more than 3,000 walking events as well as oc-
casional bikes, skis, and swims every year in
most of our 50 states.

*******************
Yearly CVC dues are:

$8.00 (individual) per year; $6:00 for
55+; $12.00 for family. Only $2:00 charge
for our club’s YRE walks. Membership
for returning/ongoing members is July.
Send a check made out to CVC, ad-
dressed to Karen Younkins, 711 Eastside
St. NE, Olympia WA 98506.

CVC Website: www.capitolvolkssportclub.org
AVA Website: www.AVA.org

Evergreen State Volkssport Association: www.ESVA.org

Newsletter deadline
Thursday, September 28, 2017

Anything that you want to include in the newslet-
ter call Harry at (360)-432-23318 or mail to: H.J.
Saukants, P.O. Box 2378, Shelton, WA 98584 or
e-mail: hjsaukants@q.com

” Our way is not soft grass. It’s

a mountainpath with lots of

rocks. But it goes up-

ward,forward,toward the sun.

—Ruth Westheimer—


